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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Chan, Barney, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, August 13, 2010 9:28 AM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Subject: FW: Version 2: Roundtable review of environmental remediation options for 540 Cleveland 

Ave in Albany - Western Forge

Mark: here is the e mail from R. Cunningham, please inform Donna 
 

From: Richard Cunningham [mailto:rcunningham@albanyca.org]  
Sent: Thursday, August 12, 2010 8:41 PM 
To: Taylor Clayton; Hugo, Susan, Env. Health; klarson@ninyoandmoore.com 
Cc: Chan, Barney, Env. Health; Judy Lieberman; Beth Pollard 
Subject: Version 2: Roundtable review of environmental remediation options for 540 Cleveland Ave in Albany - Western 
Forge 
 
Everyone- 
  
It looks like August vacation-time is getting in the way of putting a meeting together. Also I'm missing the email addresses 
of some key participants. So we'll have to cancel the 16th (proposed date) and I'll get another date out to everyone for the 
end of the month or beginning of September. 
  
Thanks, 
  
Rich Cunningham 
  
p.s. Barney, would you please forward this to Mark D? 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
In a recent meeting with Barney Chan from AC Health (on another matter), I suggested that it might be a good idea for all 
the interested parties to get together at one time to discuss the various options for bringing the Western Forge property to 
a level of remediation that was satisfactory to everyone. Barney thought so also and so this email conveys an invitation to 
everyone who's been involved so fare EXCEPT the environmental consultants contracted by Western Forge, for whom I 
do not have contact info and they will have to be invited separately by Western Forge. 
(The cc's of this email are FYI only to the recipients, with meeting attendance not expected.) 
  
I would like to suggest anytime next Weds, August 11th as a possible date for a meeting.  
If not then, how does the morning of the 16th work? 
  
The meeting place would be at 548 Cleveland, which is the Albany Public Works Operations Yard. 
  
  
Thanking you in advance, 
  
Rich Cunningham 
Albany Public Works 
510-455-1509 


